
 

 
 
August 7, 2020 
 
 
Dear Norwell Families: 
 
I wanted to let you know that we are continuing to refine the schedules, logistics, and protocols, for a safe 
return to school for our students and staff.  Much progress has been made.  We know that you want what 
is best for your child, and the district is doing its best to provide the most supportive and academically 
sound option that is possible under these unique circumstances. 
 
In the coming week, I want to point your attention to three pieces of information that will be coming your 
way: 
 

● The district will be posting on our website its District Reopening Plan that is due to be submitted 
to the State by August 14, 2020 
 

● Parent Forums, facilitated by each building principal, will be available through a video conference 
to explain the details of each school’s learning model.  Principals will be sending invitations to 
their parents in a separate email in the coming days 

  
● After the parent forums, a survey will be distributed to all families by the end of next week asking 

you for your decision about your child’s participation in the hybrid learning model or a fully 
remote model which will have been explained in the forums. 

 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Matthew A. Keegan 
Superintendent of Schools 
 

 


